
From: Markwardt, Nancy [mailto:nmarkwardt@cabazonindians-nsn.gov]  

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 3:08 PM 
To: Luis Lopez 

Subject: Response to the Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration - Zona Central - 
Downtown Expansion 

 
Greetings: 
 
Thank you for reaching out directly to the Cabazon Band of Mission Indians.  There is no presence of 
Native American cultural resources that may be impacted by your future project, the Zona Central – 
Downtown Expansion south of Avenue 50; west of Tyler Street which is approximately ¼ mile nort h of 
Avenue 52 in the City of Coachella, CA. 
 
Good luck with your future project. 
 
Nancy Markwardt 
Recording Administrator/Office Manager 
Cabazon Band of Mission Indians 
84-245 Indio Springs Parkway 
Indio, Ca 92203 
Office:  (760) 342-2593 
Fax:  (760) 347-7880 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY Notice 
This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged.  Unless you are the 
intended addressee (or authorized to receive for the intended addressee), you may not use, copy or 
disclose to anyone the message or any information contained in the message.  If you have received the 
message in error, please advise the sender at Cabazon Band of Mission Indians or reply to 
nmarkwardt@cabazonindians-nsn.gov and delete the message.  Thank you and have a nice day. 
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